
On Friday 6th October 3.15 - 5.15p.m. the children in Reception to 
Year 6 classes are invited to stay in school for a Movie Night to raise 
money for the PTA. 
There will be a choice of two different films which the children will 
choose from a range of films.
The cost per child will be £3. 
Children will need to bring into school a packed tea, and may wish to 
to bring in their own comfortable cushion or blanket. In previous years 
the children even brought comfortable clothes/ PJ’s or onesie’s to 
change into after school!
If you wish for your child to attend please send the exact money in a 
labelled envelope with the name of the child/ children attending and 
addressed to The PTA by Friday 29th September. If someone other than 
usual  is picking them up please contact the office to let us know 
beforehand.
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